Minutes from the March 1, 2021 meeting of the IHE POA

The meeting was called to order by POA president Chuck Styer at 7:08 pm. Other
board members present were Lena Rosas, Marty Gonzales, Beverly Maloy, and
Lorraine Surber. A quorum was met.

Minutes: from the February 1, 2021 meeting of the POA were approved as read.
Treasurer’s report: was approved as read.

ACC report: was given by Vicky Rainwater. Approval for driveways submitted after
the fact cannot be approved by the POA when not in compliance with the county.

Old business: Lena Rosas stated that Animal Control is responsible for the signs
regarding lease laws at the front of the community. They will be placing another
sign at the entrance on Silverwings.

New business: Gerry McKee is now the contact person for the water company.
The phone number remains the same as the one Larry answered.

There being no further business, the meeting was adjourned by POA president
Chuck Styers at 8:03pm.

The next meeting of the POA will be April 5, 2021 at 7pm at the pavilion.

Respectfully submitted, Beverly Maloy, secretary.



